SIS/CIR/2022-23/002 4™ April, 2022

Dear Parent,

Here is a gentle reminder that the school is reopening on 7th April, 2022. Timing
is 8 am -11.15 am. From 8th April, 2022 onwards, timing will be 8 am - 1.50 pm.
Please note:

1) Children will report to the new campus and must be in school uniform.

2) They should carry a rough notebook and enough drinking water.

3) Children must wear a mask and carry a spare mask and a sanitizer in their bags.
4) They must carry a napkin and spoons for tiffin and label all their belongings.

5) All HRT mail IDs are dysfunctional now. You can mail in the Coordinator mail ID
in case of emergencies only.

6) For dispersal on the 1st day, parents have to carry a photo ID proof. If anyone
else apart from the parents comes during dispersal, they must carry an
authorization letter.

7) Those who have not collected the books yet, another and the last day of book
distribution by the vendor from school is 9th April, 2022 between 10 am and 12
noon. If you fail to collect it on that date, you have to go to the book vendor's
shop and collect it from there directly.

Thanks & regards,
Headmistress



